
 

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 Talking about our airport visit and sequencing photos of our day.  Talking about the most exciting 
parts of the day! 

 Making our own passports – no smiling on the photos! 
 Writing about our visit to the airport, focussing on using capital letters, finger spaces and full stops 

in our writing.  
 Learning how to compare and order different weights. Making sure we have use the correct 

language lightest, lighter, light, heavy, heavier, heaviest.  
 Beginning to use units of weights e.g. how many cubes to make the scales balance.  
 Balancing numicon on the balance scales. 
 Beginning to learn the doubles numbers with a double rap.  
 Listening to the story of The Great Race.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RD Airport trip reminder:  

We will leave by coach at 9.15 am and return to school 
for 3pm. 

Please ensure children wear their school uniform, bring a 
light coat (as it can get warm once inside), bring a couple 
of disposable drinks, own disposable lunch and a small 

rucksack that they can carry and hold their things in.  

Dates for the diary! 

World book day – Thursday 1st March, the 
children can dress up as their favourite book 
character. 

Class assemblies –  

RD: Friday 27th April, 2pm 

RT – Friday 4th May, 2pm 

RA – Friday 18th May, 2pm  

 

 

 

Work at home: 

This week we would like you to you use language of 
weight to do some cooking with an adult at home.  It 
would be fantastic if you can do some cooking or baking 
(you could even make some simple Chinese themed food). 

Please add some photos or a drawing to your 
communication books so we can see what you made. 

 

 
 ‘China’ day 

On Friday 16th February we will be pretending to go on a 
flight to China (at school)!  The children will need to bring 
a small bag or case with a few items relevant for a trip 
such as sunglasses, a teddy, a book etc. They will be able 
to come to school in comfy clothes for a ‘long’ journey.  
Once we arrive in ‘China’ we will be tasting some Chinese 
food such as noodles, chicken batter balls, prawn crackers 
and celebrating Chinese New Year.  We are asking for a 
£1 donation towards the food - please bring in by Friday 
9th February.  

 

 

Bottles with lids 

We would like each child to bring a small, 
clean plastic bottle into school. This need to  
have a lid.  
 

Polite reminder:  
All accessories need to comply with our school 
uniform guidelines. Only small, simple navy or black 
hair clips should be worn in school. The uniform list 
is available on our school website if needed.  



 
 

 


